
Newsletter for The Catholic  Community of 
The Annunciation of Rushcliffe       

Serving the Eucharistic Communities of: 
Holy Spirit West Bridgford, and Our Lady of Grace, Cotgrave. 

St Anne’s, Radciffe on Trent, and St Margaret Clitherow, Keyworth. 

 

Twenty–Ninth Sunday of the Year- Sunday 16th October 2022  

 Kathleen Howard RIP 

Please pray  for the repose of the soul of Kathleen  
Howard who died  recently. 

Her Reception  will be on Monday 17th October  
6pm  at the Holy Spirit Church.  Followed by her  
Funeral Mass  on Tuesday 18th October  1pm.   

Please keep her  family in your prayers. 

Phyllis Ann Turner  RIP 

Please pray  for the repose of the soul of  
Phyllis  Ann Turner who died  recently. 

Her Reception  will be on  Sunday 30th October  
6pm  at the Holy Spirit Church.  Followed by her  
Funeral Mass  11am  Monday 31st  October.     

Please keep her  family in your prayers 

Michael Goodfellow  RIP 

Please pray  for the repose of the soul of   Michael 
Goodfellow who died  recently. His Funeral  Mass 
will be on Friday 28th  October  12.30pm at the  
Holy Spirit Church. 

Please keep his family in your prayers 

Next Baptism Course 

There will be  a Baptism course  on  Tuesday  18th October 
at Holy Spirit  at 7pm-8.30pm. 

 If you are looking to  have your  child baptized at any of the 
churches in our parish. Please contact  
the Parish  Admin Team at: 
office@holyspiritwb.co.uk 

The deadline  is Monday 17th  October. 

Requiem Masses of  Remembrance–  

We will  be holding Requiem Masses of 
Remembrance at each church of our community in 
November for  those  who have died  in the past 12 
months.   

They will be on the following dates: 

Saturday 5th  November 11am- St Anne’s 

Saturday 12th November 11am - St Margaret C. 

Saturday 19th November 11am - Holy Spirit 

Saturday 26th  November– Our Lady of Grace  

If you have  a loved one that has died in the past 12 
months and would like to attend   the Mass  , please 
complete the  form in church  and return in the box 
provided.    

At Holy Spirit please  post you form  through the black   
door of the Parish office.  

If  any volunteers  from 
our churches could help 
serve  refreshments  after 
these  special Masses. 
Please contact the Parish 
office. 

 

 A Special Mass for our  New Community  

At the Becket School  Sunday 20th November 11am 

We will be holding a special Mass on  Christ the King 
Sunday  to celebrate the arrival of our new Priests and  our 
new community. 

We will need volunteers to offer transport to those  will need 
help in coming to this  Mass.  

There will be an SVP  Collection  at Holy Spirit and Our Lady 
of Grace this weekend . Please  show your  support. 

There will also be an SVP Coffee morning after 9.30am 
Mass at the Holy Spirit  Church Wednesday 19th October. 
Come and join us in the hall of the  Social  Centre.  

Children’s Liturgy at St Anne’s Church  
No children’s liturgy during October half term.  It starts again 
on Sunday 30th October.  

Traidcraft  Our Lady of Grace- A huge thank you to all who 
made purchases at the Traidcraft stall last week and to those 
who gave donations, which were used to purchase lots of 
Fairtrade items for the food bank.  The next full stall will be 
on Sunday the 6th of November, but I will also be running a 
stall on Sunday the 30th of October where I will be selling 
charity Christmas cards.   
 
I will look forward to seeing you all on both dates!   

Next Sunday is World Mission Sunday–  
When the Holy Father invites all Catholics to contribute to a 
special collection for Missio, his charity for world mission. 
Please support Missio in helping missionaries to work 
alongside communities throughout the world that are poor or 
in need, regardless of their background or belief.  
 
Join in on this special day, that unites Catholics all over the 
world in prayer and celebration of our Church’s mission to 
share God’s love with all people.  

Children’s Liturgy at the Holy Spirit  

No children’s liturgy during October half-term. 

It starts again on the 6th of November. We are still looking 
for volunteers to help. 



                Diary for Week  Commencing 16th October 

Twenty-Ninth Sunday  of the Year 

Sun 16th October 

Twenty-Ninth Sunday   
of the Year 

St Anne’s  (Sat )    4.30pm Mass– Maureen Barton ( Sick) 

                                9.30am Mass-Confirmation Candidates 

 

St Margaret of Clitherow 9.30am Mass– John Coleby's Intentions 

 

Holy Spirit  (Sat) 6.30pm–Jadwiga Wojciechowska RIP 

                             11am Mass-Tom King RIP (1st Anniv.) 

                       

Our Lady of Grace 11am Mass-Peter Cavanagh 

 

Sun  23rd October 

Thirtieth 

Sunday of the Year 

St Anne’s    9.30am Mass– Maureen Barton—Sick 

 

St Margaret of Clitherow 9.30am Mass– Healing  Special Intention 
                     

 

Holy Spirit  11am Mass– Kathleen Hoban  RIP 

  

Our Lady of Grace 11am Mass–Philip and Maria 40th Wedding Anniversary 

       

Mon 17th October 

St Ignatius of Antioch, 
bishop and martyr 

(Mem.) 

St Anne’s    9.30am Mass– Ivor  Radcliffe RIP 

                    (Rosary after Mass)   

Holy Spirit  6pm Reception of Kathleen Howard RIP 

 

Tues 18th October 

St Luke, Evangelist 

(FEAST) 

 

 

 Our Lady of Grace     No  Mass 

 

St Margaret Clitherow  9.30am Mass– Philip Clifton RIP 

 Holy Spirit-              1pm Funeral Mass– Kathleen Howard RIP 

                                   Baptism Course 7pm  in the Holy Spirit Social  Centre  Hall 

 

Wed 19th October 

Feria 

 Holy Spirit    9.30am Mass-  Repose of the soul of Bridget Williams (Anniversary) 

                      (SVP Coffee Morning after Mass in the  hall)  
 

Thurs  20th October 

Feria 

 

 

 

Holy Spirit        9.30am Mass– Ivor and Janice Amos RIP 

                          (Rosary after Mass) 

St Anne’s          No Mass 

                            

 

Fri 21st October 

Feria 

     St Anne’s    11-11.50am Exposition  

                         (Rosary before Mass)  

                         Midday Mass- Gills Birthday 

                         (Soup  and Rolls after Mass) 

Holy Spirit       6.30pm- Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

                         7.20pm– Benediction 

                         7.30pm  Mass– Private Intention 

Sat  22nd October 

 The Dedication of the 
Church  (SOLEMNITY) 

 

 

 

St  Annes        3.45pm-4.15pm– Confessions 

                         4pm ( Rosary before Mass) 

                         4.30pm Mass– 

  

Holy Spirit       No Confessions 

                         6.30pm Mass–Tony Rogerson RIP and Family 



Newsletter: if you would like to receive the newsletter  by email please let us know. 

 Please email  Catherine  office@holyspiritwb.co.uk 

The Newsletter deadline is   next  Wednesday 6pm  

OUR  CHURCHES 

     The Holy Spirit                             Our Lady of Grace           St Ann’s Church                           St  Margaret Clitherow 

      Melton Road                                Candelby Lane                 New Road                                    Willow Brook                                                                

      West Bridgford                             Cotgrave                          Radcliffe- on-Trent                        Keyworth   

       Nottingham                                  Nottingham                       Nottingham                                     Nottingham 

       NG2 7JW                                     NG12 3JG                        NG12  2AJ                                    NG12 5BB 

CLERGY TEAM 

Parish Priest–  Fr John Martin Tel: 0115 933 2738 /9814271   Email: john.martin@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Assistant Priest Fr. Liam  Carpenter – Tel: 0115 9814271        Email  liam.carpenter@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Parish Office -  Holy Spirit Presbytery, 29 Charnwood Grove, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7NT.  

PARISH ADMIN TEAM   Catherine  Giavarini and  Margaret Joby Tel: 0115 9814271  Email: office@holyspiritwb.co.uk   

 For hall  bookings, contact parish office. 

Holy Spirit Local Committee  
(formerly Holy Spirit Parish Pastoral Council) 
The new Local Committee are looking for new 
volunteers (preferably at least two) to join the 
Committee in order to have oversight of matters local to 
the running of Holy Spirit church, including for example, 
oversight of the care/maintenance of the church, social 
centre and presbytery buildings, fund-raising events 
(e.g., Christmas Fayre), social events (e.g., 
International Supper evenings) as and when the need 
arises.   
 
The Local Committee would also be important as a 
point of contact for all members of the congregation and 
groups who may wish to raise matters with the new 
Parish Pastoral Council for the Parish of the 
Annunciation. 
 

Please contact the Holy Spirit PPC Chair, Angela Fenn, 
if you feel you would be interested in becoming a part of 
the Holy Spirit Local Committee 
Email: angelaworsfold@hotmail.com 

Warm Places in Radcliffe 

As the reality of the cost of living crisis is beginning to 
have an impact, a number of organisations in Radcliffe, 
including St Anne’s are looking in to the possibility of 
opening their doors to the community for a couple of 
hours weekly.   

These ‘warm places’ will enable people to share some 
refreshments, meet with others and, most importantly, 
to come in from the cold!  Watch this space and if you 
can boil a kettle, you may be able to help! 

Emmanuel House has  submitted £2m plans to convert 
Hockley building into 20-bed accommodation to reduce 
rough sleeping in Nottingham. Please  see the link be-
low  to read more about it. 
https://www.emmanuelhouse.org.uk/emmanuel-
house-submits.../  

 Prayer of the  Week 
Blessed father, I am your humble servant, 
I come before you on this day in search of hope. 
For there are times when I feel helpless, and 
there are times when I feel weak. 
Father, I pray for hope. 
I need hope for a better future, hope for a better life, Lord 
I need hope for love and kindness. 
Some people say that the sky is at it’s 
darkest just before the dawn. 
I pray that this is true, for all seems dark at the moment. 
I need your light, Lord, in every way. Father 
I pray to be filled with your light from 
head to toe. To soak in your glory. 
To know that all is right with the world, 
as you have planned, and as you want 
it to be.  

Help me to walk in your light, and live 
my life in faith and glory. 
In your Name. I pray.  

Amen.        

Safeguarding Training for Volunteers  

Safeguarding training is being offered by the Diocese  for 
all volunteers in our community.  If you are interested 
please contact your  church Safeguarding  Reps. 

 

Our Lady  of Grace: Karen Richards 

Email: Karen.RichardsPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk   

St Anne’s:  Christine Marquina  

 Email:  Christine.MarquinaPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk    

St Margaret Clitherow– Clare Bhabra 

Email: Clare.BhabraPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk  

Holy Spirit: Margaret Joby 

Email:margaret.jobypsr@dioceseofnottingham.uk    

mailto:angelaworsfold@hotmail.com
https://www.emmanuelhouse.org.uk/emmanuel-house-submits-2m-plans/?fbclid=IwAR12wL4QKAMJylZcrLvfYccml1V0jVw1ZjsUKTLbmUn_0uvSIc3NFwOqSR8
https://www.emmanuelhouse.org.uk/emmanuel-house-submits-2m-plans/?fbclid=IwAR12wL4QKAMJylZcrLvfYccml1V0jVw1ZjsUKTLbmUn_0uvSIc3NFwOqSR8
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The LGBT+ Pastoral Ministry Team Mass 

 for ‘Transgender Day of Remembrance  

Saturday 19th November 2022 1:15pm 

 Holy Cross Dominican Church  

45 Wellington Street  

Leicester LE1 6HW  

All are welcome. 

lgbt.pastoral@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

 MASS INTENTIONS  AT ALL OUR CHURCHES- 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

All Mass Intentions for all our churches now come into 
the Parish office in West Bridgford, where they are  
booked in and recorded. 

At  St Margaret  Clitherow and St Anne’s and Our Lady 
of Grace, please  send in your Mass Intentions , but  we 
kindly ask  you  to give  at ieast 2 weeks notice or more.  
More importantly , please  write your contact details, 
just  in case  the date you requested  has already 
been booked or the Mass has been cancelled. 

All Mass Intentions need to be delivered to the Parish 
office  every Tuesday.  

At the Holy Spirit Church, please post you Mass  
Intentions  with your stipend through the Presbytery 
door , you can also book them online or email. We will 
then give  you the  details for paying the  Stipend by 
BACS.  

For any  queries about  Mass Intentions please contact 
the Parish Admin Team.   

Email: office@holyspiritwb.co.uk 

 St  Margaret Clitherow– The FRIARY send thanks for 
the goods( tins, packets, toiletries and socks) donated 
this week. As well as providing a warm space, advice, 
laundry facilities , food , food parcels and so much more 
they also provide packed lunches when necessary and 
would be most grateful for donations of small bottles of 
water, packet  snacks e.g. dried fruit and nuts, cereal 
bars, crisps.  
 
Tins of meat e.g. corned beef. Fresh fruit - satsumas, 
apples and bananas can be dropped off at The Friary 
on Musters Road.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support in times of great 
need.  
 

Thank you for giving to CAFOD’s  

Family Fast Day appeal.   

Your generous gifts will support communities around the 
world working hard to put food on the table, particularly 
those worst affected by the global food crisis in countries 
such as Kenya, Ethiopia and South Sudan, and help fight 
the causes of hunger longer term. You can still donate on 
our parish Just Giving page.  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/the-community-of-
the-annunciation-of-rushcliffe-cafod-fundraising-page3 

 Confirmation at St Anne’s  
St Anne’s is looking forward to welcoming Bishop Patrick 
this Friday 14th  October,  when he will be confirming 
eleven young people.   
 
Please join the celebration if you can and please pray for 
these young people as they take this important step on 
their faith journey.  

 More  First  Holy  Communion Catechists   

are needed to help  with the Parish  

 First Holy Communion Programme 

We urgently need new volunteers  to help  with the new 
parish  First Holy Communion Programme in all  four 
churches. Particularly  Holy Spirit , as two Catechists have 
stepped down  this year. 

This  is  a very rewarding  role and  creates special 
memories for the young members of our parish.  

If you are interested , please speak to Fr.  John or Fr.Liam, 
or email the parish office.   

You will need to complete an enhanced DBS 
check. Training  can also be provided. 

Please show your support. 

FRIENDSHIP GROUP 

Over 60 men and women from the Catholic Community of 
the Annunciation joined together last Wednesday at Holy 
Spirit in a lively spirit of friendship and community for a 
Cheese and Wine evening. It is hopefully the first of many 
memorable events in the future.  

Watch the newsletter for information of future meetings 
and events. 

'Reading the Bible’ - Tuesdays 2-3 pm at St Anne's. It 
has been good to share a psalm and a Bible passage with 
others. All welcome - just come along and bring your Bible!  
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